
Social Consultation 
Good afternoon Anton, 

Attached please find the notices that were placed in the different news papers and also the site 

notices that were placed on site and also on nearby fences. 

The notices were erected in the first week of September 2018 and the notices appeared as follows: 

Daily Sun - 20.09.2018 

Sowetan - 21.09.2018 

City Press - 23.09.2018. 

Since the notices were erected and the newspaper notices were published, no response was 

received from anyone. 

Previous owners of the farm were contacted, like Mr. Sarel Erasmus, but no one could shed any light 

on the families of the deceased people who were buried on this farm. 

On Sunday 18 November 2018 we drove in the area and attempted to question anyone walking 

around whether they may know anything about the said graves, but the four people we questioned 

in the area did not know anything about the graves or the next-of-kin. The other three pedestrians 

we got in the area, were too scared to talk to us and just walked away. 

This is as far as we could go until now, but nothing positive as far as tracing of the next-of-kin of the 

people buried there. 

I trust that this update will be of some vulue to your requst. 

Kind Regards, 

Nantie Croucamp. 

Avbob Johannesburg. 

011 482 1027 

083 302 7166 


